
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                21st November 2023   
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to invite you to join our next CONNECT Parent 
Forum on Monday 27th November 2023 at 6pm.  This meeting will be held in the main 
school hall. 

 
The aim of the forum is to bring parents together to support each other and to discuss 
all aspects of living with a young person with SEND and share your experiences. This 
meeting will focus on child anxiety and Emotional Based School Avoidance and will be 
presented by Assistant Educational Psychologist, Alice Velge. 
 
The Inclusion leads will be in attendance to support the forum and gain a greater 
insight into the key areas that are concerning you as parents. We will also continue to 
seek support from outside professionals who we will endeavour to invite to future 
meetings.  
 
Please can you email Mrs Helen Butlin, Administration Coordinator for the SRP at 
helen.butlin@themallingschool.kent.sch.uk to register that you wish to attend.   

 
Thank you and I look forward to seeing you soon. 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

            
 
           Mrs Leila Winter 
           Assistant Headteacher 
           Head of The Malling School SRP 
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